
Forthcoming Rotas 

 
Room Bookings 
Please note all booking and letting enquires 
Email: bookings@yarmmethodistchurch.org.uk 
David Peckett 07837 567618  

Church Building Safety 
Please note that all internal doors must be closed when leaving the  
building to comply with fire regulations. 
 
Yarm Methodist Church Website 
www.yarmmethodistchurch.co.uk 
The newsletter is published on the church website each week. 
 
Please email any new notices to 
notices.yarmmethodist@yahoo.com 
or ring and leave a message on 07801549931 
by 6pm on Thursday evening.   Thanks, June. 

10th March 
Revd Gill Newton - President of Methodist  
                                    Conference - Y260 

Steward Victoria Harris 

Door Steward Sheila Hargreaves and Janet Howells 

Musician Sheena Maberley 

Reader Carolyn Goodall 

Property Peter Litherland 

Fire Steward Dyala Moon 

17th March Revd Martin Ramsden - Holy Communion 

Steward Iain Baird 

Door Steward Gloria Livingston and Liz Litherland 

Musician Janet Howells 

Reader Gloria Livingston 

Property Paul Toplis 

Fire Steward Jacqui Fyfe 

 
 
 
 
 

Welcome to All Age Worship 
on the third Sunday in Lent 

led by 

Revd Martin Ramsden 
 

3rd March 2024 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please join us for a cup of tea or coffee in the Hall  
after the service.  

Steward Ros Matthews 

Door Steward Dyala Moon and Rita Perry 

Musician Nigel Harris 

Reader Alison Harris 

Property Steward Peter Litherland 

Fire Steward Dyala Moon 

Minister Revd Dr Martin Ramsden 
 07483863502   

martin.ramsden@icloud.com 

mailto:bookings@yarmmethodistchurch.org.uk
mailto:martin.ramsden@icloud.com


Fair Trade 
There will be a stall in the hall with goods that are fairly traded. 
Come and get all you would need for Easter. 
Norma McGrory 
 

Bowls Club 
There will be no Bowls Club meetings on 22nd and 29th March. 
The first of these is to enable the stage to be erected the day 
before the first of the Murder Mystery evenings and the second is 
because it is Good Friday. All other meetings will continue as 
normal. 
 

Murder Mystery Evening 
Calling all budding sleuths! On 22nd and 23rd March at 7.30 there 
will be a murder mystery evening in the church hall. Come along 
and watch a reenactment of the evening of the dastardly deed, 
spot the clues and work out who committed the murder and why 
and who helped! Tickets £10 and includes supper - available in the 
church hall Sundays after church, at Octago on Thursday mornings 
or tel 07761986749 
Please support the cast who have worked extremely hard to put 
this production on. Money raised goes to the Wellness Centre and 
church funds.  
Dorothy Robinson 
 

Holy Saturday Pilgrimage 
30th March 2024 
Chester-le-Street to Durham Cathedral with Holy Communion and 
Finchale Priory—a distance of approximately 7 miles. 
To be led by Revd John Howard-Norman. 
Enquiries and registration to Helle Sewell -   
darlingtondistrict.enabler@gmail.com 
 
 

This Week 
Thursday 7th March OCTAGO in the Hall at 10am 
Friday 8th March Bowls Club in the Hall at 2pm 
 

Next Week 

Thursday 14th March OCTAGO in the Hall at 10am 
    Choir will rehearse in the New Room  
    at 7.30pm 
Friday 15th March Bowls Club in the Hall at 2pm 
    

Saturday Coffee Morning 
9th March   Margaret Lazenby and Linda Hills 
16th March  Janet Bennett and Ann Steward 
 

Sunday Morning Coffee 
10th March  Judith Kelly and Linda Hills 
17th March  Gloria Livingston and Ena McCabe 
 

 
 

Lent Lunch 
Sunday 17th March after Worship. Menu - soup, roll and flapjack. 
Please sign up on the list in the Wesley Hall. 
 

Introduction to Crafting March 20th 1.30-3.30pm 
This is a new initiative by Stockton Councils Learning and Skills 
service and is open for everyone in Yarm. Please advertise this as 
widely as you can among your non church friends and contacts. If 
there is enough demand it will become a regular group helping to 
serve our community. 
 
 
 
 


